
 

Everyone  

Counts! 

Homeless Point In Time Count 

January 30
th

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed! 

The New Bedford Homeless Service Providers Network (HSPN) is looking for volunteers to help undertake a 
census of those currently experiencing homelessness in the City of New Bedford. 

 

Sign up today to be a volunteer by going to: www.surveymonkey.com/r/T6BYJL2 or 
contacting the Department of Planning, Housing & Community Development  

at 508.979.1500. 
 

Contact Jennifer Clarke from the Department of Planning, Housing & Community 
Development at Jennifer.Clarke@new-bedford.ma.us or at  

508.979.1500 for more information. 
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